
Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From: Patrick Sheehy <PSheehy@ci.puyallup.wa.us> ~~ 12/9'~~
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2013 3:20 PM ~~
To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)
Cc: Mark Palmer
Subject: Grade Crossing Protective Fund- City of Puyallup Application

The City of Puyallup would like to withdraw the application for grant assistance for the 5th St NW Railroad Crossing
Rehabilitation Project as the UTC will not have adequate time to review the application before construction begins.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Patrick Sheehy, P.E.
Associate Engineer
City of Puyallup Public Works
333 S. Meridian
Puyallup, WA 98371

Office: (253) 841-5499 Fax: (253) 841-5484
psheehv@ci.puvallup.wa.us


